
 

FALL FUNDRAISERS 2023 – IN TIME FOR YOUR GREY CUP PARTY! 

Each season, the Sapphires participate in a few different fundraisers to help with the increasing costs of facilities, help our 
competitive athletes with the costs of competitions and equipment, or to support our coaching program. The following 
fundraisers are currently taking place, and this fall, the profits will go towards the gymnasts purchase of track jackets and 
other team apparel, and equipment.  

 
1. BOTHWELL CHEESE – DEADLINE OCTOBER 27th 

Sapphires is once again offering the New Bothwell cheese fundraiser! The profit range is 15 - 20% on all cheese 
purchased. In addition to a wide selection of cheese, New Bothwell Cheese offers lactose free medium cheddar and 
mozzarella! 

2. TENDERLOIN MEATS – DEADLINE OCTOBER 27th 

Sapphires is excited to offer the Tenderloin Meats fundraiser for the first time! The product is a one-pound ring of coarse 
garlic sausage that is vacuum packed, no MSG and gluten free! Expected profit range is 25 – 30% on all rings 
purchased. 

ORDER FORMS are attached and are also available on our website at: 

 https://www.sapphiresrhythmicgymnastics.com/fundraising 

ONE ORDER form for each fundraiser per gymnast please.  

a. Collect the orders and payment from your customers. 
b. Scan or take a photo of your order sheet(s) and ensure your gymnast’s name is on it.  
c. Send your scan / photo of your order sheet by email to sapphirespay@gmail.com       
d. E-transfer your payment to sapphirespay@gmail.com      Orders will not be placed until payment is received.  
e. You will receive confirmation that your order and payment has been received.                

ORDER PICKUP: Will be Wednesday, November 15th from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM at Karen Trojan’s (713 Airlies Street, 
close to Lansdowne School). If this date does not work for you, please contact Karen at (204)471-7346 or 
sapphirespay@gmail.com to make other arrangements. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Karen Trojan: (204)471-7346 or sapphirespay@gmail.com 

NEXT FUNDRAISER: Winter 2023 fundraisers will be Mom’s Pantry and Shelmerdine and will be distributed in early 
November for mid-December delivery. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 


